
Public Works  

STAFF REPORT 

 
 

SUBJECT: FY24-25 Capital Projects - Budgeted Lillian PS Pump/Motor/Baseplate 

MEETING: Regular Business Meeting - 01 OCT 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approval of the proposal from Odessa Pumps & Equipment, Inc. for a budgeted pump, motor, baseplate 
unit at the Lillian Pump Station.  
 

BACKGROUND: 
The adopted FY24-25 budget approved the purchase of a pump, motor, baseplate unit at the Lillian Pump Station.  This 
unit would be the third and final pump for the Lillian Pump Station as originally designed.  
 

PROPOSAL: 
Attached is a Buy Board cooperative purchasing proposal from Odessa Pumps & Equipment, Inc. to provide a matching 
pump/motor/baseplate for the Lillian Pump Station for $47,100.00 with a 16-week lead time. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 
The FY24-25 adopted budget includes $49,525 for the capital item. The total purchase cost of the pumping equipment is 
$47,100.00 leaving a positive balance of $2,425.00.   
 

The Purchasing Manager has confirmed the city is able to purchase this equipment through the Cooperative purchasing 
agency and the practice adheres to all purchasing requirements.  
 

ALTERNATIVES: 
The following alternatives are provided for consideration: 

1. Do not recommend approval the proposals as presented; 
  

ADVANTAGES: 
1. The purchase was specifically allocated in the approved FY 24-25 budget. 
2. The proposal is under budget. 

  

DISADVANTAGES: 
No disadvantages are identified. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
Odessa Pumps & Equipment, Inc. Quote - $47,100.00  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 


